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June 11, 2017 

Re: Board of Adjustment Case C15-2017-0018, 1301 West Koenig Lane 

The Brentwood Neighborhood Association supports these specific variance requests 

pertaining to the redevelopment at 1301 West Koenig Lane: 

1. We support the proposed compatibility setbacks on the Grover and Woodrow

frontage.

2. We support the height variance to 45' because of flooding concerns expressed

by City of Austin Staff.

3. We support the variance to build higher fencing along the boundary with the

single-family housing on Woodrow.

Bill Spiesman 

President 
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From:
 Leane

Subject: C15-2017-0018
Date: Saturday, June 10, 2017 10:29:06 PM

My name is Ann Roe.  I own a duplex at 6000 Grover near the property seeking the variance cited above.

I am against granting the variance as stated in the file on your website.   The building is too tall for a residential
 neighborhood.

There is not enough open space in the plans.  There is too much impervious cover.

The number of apartments adds car traffic but no services for the residents near by.

Day time phone 512-426-4795.

Please improve the plans for the residents already living in this neighborhood.  Do. It grant the variance as it is
 currently requests.

Sincerely,
Ann Roe

Sent from my iPad
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From:

Subject: Re: Public hearing case # C15-2017-0018 1301 W Koenig Lane
Date: Saturday, June 10, 2017 6:48:31 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Yes you may show them my concerns.

On Friday, June 9, 2017 1:13 PM, "Heldenfels, Leane

Hi Dianne – would you like me to include your comments/concerns below in the Board’s
 late back up packet so they can see them at the Monday hearing?
Thanks for advising/clarifying for me –

Leane Heldenfels, Planner Senior
Board of Adjustment Liaison
City of Austin Development Services Department
One Texas Center, 1st Floor, Development Assistance Center
505 Barton Springs Road
Office: 512-974-2202

Follow us on Facebook, Twitter & Instagram @DevelopmentATX
We want to hear from you! Please take a few minutes to complete our online customer
 survey.
Nos gustaría escuchar de usted. Por favor, tome un momento para completar nuestra
 encuesta.

From: 
Sent: Friday, June 09, 2017 12:43 PM
To: Heldenfels, Leane
Subject: Public hearing case # C15-2017-0018 1301 W Koenig Lane

My name is Dianne Breed, I live at 5805 Woodrow Ave and plan on attending the public hearing on
 Monday June 12th.  I am in favor of the development but have a few concerns.  I enjoy my morning
 sunlight in the backyard and are concerned about how tall the structures will be.  I don't want that
 blocked.  Also the traffic is a big concern needless to say.  I hope the development has a walking trail
 through it if possible.  I don't want to speak at the hearing  but have a few concerns I wanted you to know
 about.

Thank you,

Dianne Breed
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